
NEWS RELEASE FROM THE NAVFAC PACIFIC PUBLIC AFFAIRS OFFICE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: August 4, 2021 [21.13] 

NAVFAC Pacific Awards Contract to Hawaii Small Business 

JOINT BASE PEARL HARBOR-HICKAM – Naval Facilities Engineering Systems Command (NAVFAC) 

Pacific awarded a $19.6 million contract modification July 29 to Cape Environmental Management, Inc. 

of Honolulu, Hawaii for environmental remediation work on Joint Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam (JBPHH), 

Hawaii.  

“Cape is a remarkable contractor with the Navy and continues to successfully accomplish challenging 

milestones in a very complex project, allowing the Navy to move forward with reaching its site 

remediation goals,” said NAVFAC Pacific Quality Assurance Manager and Remedial Project Manager 

Kim Markillie. 

Under this modification to the current contract, work to be performed includes implementing sediment 

remedial alternatives, focused dredging, and environmental restoration services for decision units within 

JBPHH.  

Work is expected to be completed by January 2024. 
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Naval Facilities Engineering Systems Command: The Facilities and Expeditionary Combat Systems Command 
NAVFAC is the Systems Command that delivers and maintains quality, sustainable facilities, acquires and manages capabilities 

for the Navy's expeditionary combat forces, provides contingency engineering response, and enables energy security and 

environmental stewardship. Additional updates and information about NAVFAC can be found on social media sites Facebook 

and Twitter. Become a Fan at www.facebook.com/navfac and follow us at www.twitter.com/navfac.  
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